
 Davenport 
 School District 

 801 7  th  · Davenport WA · 99122 
 (509) 725-1481 

 MEMO 

 Date:  August 25, 2022 

 To:  School Board Directors 

 From:  Chad Prewitt, Superintendent 
 Sarita Hopkins, Elementary 

 Subject:  Recommendation for Hire:  SPED Paraprofessional 

 ●  Rebecca Puckett 

 Please welcome Rebecca to our Gorilla family! She is filling the 5 hour position and is excited to be 
 in the district. She had outstanding references and we are thankful she is joining the team! 


